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May 9, 2012 
 
 

Thomas R. Nienaber, Esq. 
Berger & Neinaber 
400 Madison Avenue 
Covington, Kentucky 41011 
 
Re: Case No. 2012-00109    VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 Grant County Sanitary Sewer District 
 
Dear Mr. Nienaber: 
 
 In its application, Grant County Sanitary Sewer District (“Grant District”) requests 
that the Commission increase the amount that Grant District may borrow from the 
Kentucky Infrastructure Authority for its Phase I Waste Water Extension Project from 
$300,000 to $433,178 (prior to any principal forgiveness).  According to documents 
contained in Grant District’s application, the additional funding is “needed to fund 
unanticipated budget overages.” 
 

Commission Staff respectfully requests that Grant District provide in writing within 
7 days of this letter a description of these “unanticipated budget overages” and the 
circumstances that require the increased funding.  To expedite the review process, 
Grant District’s response may be submitted by electronic mail or facsimile. 

 
Please telephone me at (502) 564-3940, Extension 259, or e-mail me at 

gerald.wuetcher@ky.gov if you have any questions regarding this request. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 
Executive Advisor/Attorney 

Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 

Energy and Environment Cabinet 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

 
James W. Gardner 

Vice Chairman 
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